
Discussed during School Community Council Meeting on 2/15/24:

1- TSSA fund and Trust Lands Plan will be sent for approval by Principal
Knudson. Allocation of funds discussed at our last meeting were approved
by the council.
2-Natzmatrz-provides age appropriate videos and activities to teach
children to be safer online with the goal of helping children to become more
aware of potential online risks.
3-Nebo Health and Wellness- Kyle Stahli came in and discussed what we
were doing as a school to help students to make more healthy choices as
well as the faculty.
Students:
a-We are offering healthier choices in the vending machines.
b-Thinking of opening the gym during lunch recess
c-Thinking about how to offer extra curricular activities before or after
school for the students. Bussing is the biggest concern.
d-Teachers are tracking their fitness goals and sending them into Mr.
Staheli.
4-Training for Teachers for active shooter- Fight Back Nation - TBD
5-Safe Routes around the school were discussed. It has been much better
with the exception of parents doing “U” turns out of the school instead of
going around the block:-)


